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As a retired Newspaper Publisher, I would love to see us return to in person voting. I 

remember my editorial staff waiting at the courthouse to get the latest count.  

 

We were  always able to obtain the official figures and this allows All Citizens of 

Oregon the opportunity to feel safe and secure in their privileges to vote in person 

 

Please return our great state back to honest and open elections 


